
Notice of the filing of a Labor Condition Application with the  
Employment and Training Administration  

An H-1B worker is being sought by Integrated Technology Strategies Inc.. through the filing of a labor 
condition application with the Employment and Training Administration of the U.S. Department of Labor.  
One such worker is being sought as a Software Developer to be placed at Hilton Worldwide Inc., 7930 Jones 
Branch Dr., McLean, VA from 09/17/2019 to 09/17/2022. A wage of at least $93,933 is being offered to this 
worker. The labor condition application is available for public inspection at our office in Cherry Hill, NJ  

Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application and/or failure to 
comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour 
Division of the United States Department of Labor.  


